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Despite slow progress for several weeks, negotiations took a turn this week and are heating up.  

Senior Air Canada Officials as well as your Local President, Cheryl Robinson and National Leadership have joined the 
bargaining table to increase the authority and expertise to make key decisions in the coming days. The Bargaining Committee 
will be meeting with the company through the weekend.

This week the company and the union exchanged monetary proposals for consideration. Over the next few days, the 
Committee will be spending long hours to continue to negotiate an agreement that makes improvements for all of our 
members.

The Committee is making some progress on the issue of shift trades and are able to report that the implementation date for 
positive pay has been delayed beyond April 1.

In solidarity,

YOUR AIR CANADA BARGAINING COMMITTEE,
Veronica Kelly, Pacific region
Joanne Goulet, Western region
Frances Galambosy, Chairperson - Central region
Benoit Lapointe, Eastern region
Tammy Moore, Atlantic region
Cheryl Robinson, Local 2002 President
Leslie Dias, National Representative


